
Pastoral Care Team Collection for Ukraine 

 

 

The Pastoral Care Team have been inspired by one of our members Tony and 

his brother Louis, who have organised a collection of supplies for people who 

are being forced to flee Ukraine. 

We have all been moved by the scenes we have witnessed in the news over the 

last few days. We would like to help others less fortunate than ourselves, in our 

role as global citizens.  

If you would like to contribute to the Pastoral Care Team’s collection, please 

send some of the following items into school by Friday 4th March. 

 

• Non-perishable foods (energy bars, cereals, dried 

fruits etc.)  

 

• Toiletries (toothpaste, brushes, deodorants, wipes 

etc.) 

• Nappies  

 

• First aid supplies  

 

 

Pupils can take items into school and drop at the collection box at the front 

office. 

 

We appreciate you considering this worthy cause. 
 

Many thanks, 

Pastoral Care Team  


